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Thursday 21st December 2023 
 

Year 6 Educational Visit to RAF Hendon 

Dear Parents / Carers,   

On Tuesday 6th February 2024 Year 6 will be visiting the RAF Museum in 
Hendon. This will be an informative visit that will form part of our World War 
2 topic for the Spring term. It is a great opportunity for the children to learn 
the complete history of the RAF from the early days of flight, to the formation 
of the RAF in 1918, through to the present day. The museum has a stunning 
display of aircrafts and the children will also be participating in a workshop 
where they will experience what it was like be in a bunker during wartime. 
 
We will be leaving school at approximately 9.00am and return by approximately 3.00pm. We will update you 
via a text message, if we will be returning later than 3.10pm due to traffic. Please ensure your child arrives 
at school promptly at 8.40am on the day of the visit. 

The children will require a packed lunch (no glass containers, fizzy drinks or chocolate products) contained in 
a named carrier bag which can be disposed of, a waterproof jacket/coat and sensible shoes.  School uniform 
must be worn.  If you require the school to provide a school packed lunch, please notify your child’s class 
teacher by Friday 26th January 2024. If your child requires any travel medications, then please ensure this is 
given at home in the morning and then inform Welfare of any medication that will be required for the return 
journey. This will need to be supplied the day before in a named envelope. 

The cost of the trip is £11.30 per child, which includes the cost of the coach (fitted with seatbelts) and the 
exciting bunker workshop. Please make the payment via ParentPay no later than Friday 26th January 2024 If 
insufficient money is collected through voluntary contributions, the trip will unfortunately have to be 
cancelled. You will be required to give consent through ParentPay and you will be asked to do this before you 
confirm payment. Please do not send any money into school for this trip. If for any reason your child is unable 
to attend the trip on the day, we will not be able to give you a refund, as we have to make the payment prior 
to the visit.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us, if you have any questions.   

Yours sincerely,   
Year 6 Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


